
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 22 SEPTEMBER 2008

 
EX.232/08
ICT SECURITY POLICY (Key Decision)

Portfolio -
Learning &Development


Subject Matter -
Pursuant to Minute EX.205/08 the Director of Corporate Services presented a proposed ICT Security Policy (CORP.44/08) to replace the current policy which had been identified in a number of audit reports as being out of date.  The Director added that the ICT Security Policy had been considered by the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 4 September 2008 and a copy of the Minute Excerpt (CROS.121/08) had been circulated.  She outlined the Committee's comments including; the compatibility with Allerdale Borough Council's policy; Carlisle City Council's current Security Policy; the progress achieved with the shared service with Allerdale; and if the Annexes to be added to the report will be considered by Overview & Scrutiny.  The Vice Chairman of the Corporate Resources Overview & Scrutiny Committee requested that the Committee receive all the annexes to the report together for consideration.  The Portfolio Holder requested that the Head of IT provide a presentation for Members on the matter.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION 

That the Executive

1. Take account of the comments from the Corporate Resources Overview & Scrutiny Committee.

2.
Adopt the draft and refer the report to Council for adoption.

Reasons for Decision - 
The approval of the ICT Security Policy formalises the good practice already employed by ICT users within the Council.  It gives guidance to those who use the Council’s ICT systems and authority to those charged with monitoring their use.






